
Nursery Forest School Fun! 
Congratulations to Mrs Craigs who recently completed her Forest 
Schools Training. As a result, Nursery now have forest schools activities 
in their curriculum every week! I have attached some photos below… 
 
World Beyond Horncastle Assemblies 
Each week our children will be developing their cultural understanding with 
assemblies that will focus on countries around the world. So far we have 
learnt about Jamaica, Brazil, Scotland and Uganda! I hope they come home 
sharing some interesting facts! 
 
Safeguarding Assemblies 
Recently we have talked about road safety with pupils ensuring they know 
how to stay safe when out and about! 
 
Mobile Phones In School 
We are currently reviewing our policy on this. We will soon provide you 
with a survey for you to have your say. 
 
Parent Drop Ins 
Thank you to those of you who came along to see your child’s work and 
receive updates from your child’s class teacher. 
 
Holidays 
We are receiving an increasing number of requests for holidays in term 
time. These cannot be authorized and are likely to result in a fixed 
penalty notice per parent per child by the local authority. Please book 
family holidays outside of term time to avoid this. 
 
Thanks! 
A huge shout out to Scott Spooner for kindly installing our school 
banners around the local area! Thank you! 
 
PTA 
Thank you to anyone who supported the recent PTA Cake Sale raised 

£148. 

Preloved uniform is available to order via the PTA Sumup shop, see the 

link below. Orders can be sent home with your child or collected from 

the PTA Treat Shop on a Tuesday or Friday.  

https://horncastle-col-ptammunity-primary-schoo.sumupstore.com/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reading 
 
Please encourage your child to 
read at least 5 times per week. 
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With my very best wishes, 

 

Andrew Cook 
Headteacher 

Key dates for your diary 

Fri 24th May – Y2 trip to Lincoln Castle (details 

to follow) 

1st May - Y3&4 Cricket event  

1st May - Parent meeting after school for SATS 

and residential.  

1st Tuesday of every month - SEND coffee 

morning 

15th May - Y2 Pedestrian Walk 

16th May - Y5 Trip to Library  

21st May – Year 1 parent stay and play 

23rd May - Y6 Transition Day at Banovallum 

24th May - Y2 Trip to Lincoln Castle 

3rd – 5th June - Y6 PGL Caythorpe 

19th June - Y6 Aquasplash swimming gala – 

Skegness  

19th June – Y1 Banovallum Sports Morning 

27th June 

Y5/6 JB Cricket event (Year group tbc) 

4th-5th July  

Y4 – Ebor Gardens  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


